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Term Dates: 

Non Pupil Day 

Friday 9th February 

FEBRUARY HALF TERM  

Pupils Finish: Fri 16th  February 

Pupils Return: Mon 26th   

February 

EASTER BREAK   

Pupils Finish: Thur 28th  March   

Pupils Return: Monday 15th 

April  

 

BANK HOLIDAY  

MONDAY 6th May 

 

MAY HALF TERM  

Pupils Finish: Fri 24th May  

Pupils Return: Mon 3rd June 

 

SUMMER HOLS  

Pupils Finish: Fri 19th July  

It has been amazing to see so 
many children gaining their  
respect badge this week  
although I am not surprised. 
The children are working so 
hard. When I have been in to 
the classes the children are so 
well focused and driven to 
learn.  
 
Congratulations to our Year 1 
children. 97% of them have 
made progress in 
their phonics 
scores :) Some 
have gone from 14 
points to 31! 
 
We are all very proud of you.  
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ATTENDANCE 
Attend today, achieve tomorrow…   

David  

Attenborough 
92% 

Mary Anning 89% 

Greta  

Thunberg 
93% 

Ernest  

Shackleton 
91% 

Amelia  

Earheart 
78% 

Charles Darwin 87% 

Michael Jordan  90% 

Malala 
Yousafzai 

96% 

Neil Armstrong  89% 

Albert Einstein  89% 

Anne Frank  93% 

Nelson Mandela  92% 

Winners 

Malala 

Yousafzai 
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Our Ravens Eco-
Committee asked to set 
up a pen recycling 
scheme. You can now find 
our wonderful pen recy-
cling bin in our front office 
where old and broken 
pens can be discarded. 
The Council will pick it up 
when it is full and recycle 
them  
 
Please feel free to bring 
any in from home. 


